
      Newsletter – January/February 2025 
Welcome to 2025! Happy New Year to all our families! As we step into New Year, we are thrilled to embark 
on a new journey of learning and discovery with your children. January & February offer wonderful opportu-
nities to explore the winter season and engage in enriching activities that inspire curiosity, creativity, and 
connection. From cozy storytelling sessions to creative arts and crafts inspired by snowflakes and frost, our 
programming is designed to keep children engaged and inspired. February is  Black History month and its all 
about love and friendship. 
We’re also looking forward to nurturing friendships and building new skills as we continue to focus on each 
child’s unique interests and development. Stay warm, and let’s make this season one to remember!                                     
Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or suggestions!  
 
Meena 

             Birthday 
         Bjorn    January 9th                                                                                                                  Luka   February 1                              

         Eric       January 9th                                                                                                                  Senka February 2                                                                                                 

         Rosalie January 9th                                            Annie  January 20th (teacher)               Rajini February 10 (teacher)  

         Emery  January 9th  

         Rylee   January 20th                                                 Important Dates 

Jan 29-  Sledding (weather permit, bring own sledding and helmet ) 

Jan 31– Cupcake or Popcorn Day  

Feb 2– Groundhog Day  

Feb 7-  Pizza Day 

Feb 14– Valentine Day ,Wear red ,white, purple or pink 

Feb 15– National Flag Day 

Feb 17– Kindness Day  

Feb 17– Family Day (Centre will be closed) 

Feb 21– Sledding (weather permit, bring own sledding and helmet ) 

        Important Friendly Reminder 
Please ensure your child comes dressed for the weather with a warm jacket, snow pants, boots, gloves, and a 
hat. Labelling items helps us keep track of belongings.  
The Centre closes promptly at 6 PM. If a child remains in the Centre past 6:00 p.m., a late 
fee of $1.00 per minute thereafter will be charged as outlined in our Parent Agreement. 
Please understand that our staff work hard during their day with your children and they  would like to leave 
when their shift is over . 

                                                                          

                                               

                                               Attendance Reminder 
Please call if your child/ren will be absent as soon as possible.  
Please notify the centre if your child/ren are coming in after 10:00am or are away for the day. Please check 
HiMama for regular updates.  

Our Newsletter for every month is posted on our website. Please do check our new website regularly.  

Web -www.lllchildcare.com 

email- lllchildcaredevon@gmail.com 
780 987 3349 


